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Forest Service Requesting Construction Proposals for Hungry Horse Ranger Station 
 
 

The Flathead National Forest is requesting proposals for the construction of the Hungry 
Horse Ranger Station Office and associated site work in Hungry Horse, MT.  The project 
consists of a facility of approximately 14,000 square feet, and may include some additional 
components.   
 
The solicitation package is available by visiting www.fbo.gov or through the Flathead 
National Forest website at www.fs.fed.us/r1/flathead.  All proposals are due by May 5, 2006.   
 
Anyone interested in offering a proposal is encouraged to attend a pre-bid/pre-proposal 
conference meeting on Tuesday, April 11, 10am, at the Hungry Horse Ranger Station in 
Hungry Horse.  This conference will allow for an inspection of the site and opportunity to 
obtain a better understanding of the project.    
 
For more information please contact Flathead National Forest Procurement Technician 
Barbara Venturini at 758-5318.     
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